



## Four Cs Multi-Academy Trust



Paston Reserve Survey							
Date		Address:					
Ву							
Time		Email:					

Good Evening, .... I am from Arthur Mellows Village College in Glinton - Do you have a couple of minutes to discuss the 2 new schools that are going to be built at the bottom of Manor Drive.

We have Police permission to carry out survey – Residents can ring 101 to check. Our reference number is CC-21112016-0128

**If NO**..... Hand them an information sheet and explain there is an Open Evening taking place at Fulbridge Academy on Thursday 8 December 2016 between 6.00 pm and 7.00 pm– full details are on the handout.

## If YES, explain the following:

- Primary School to open in September 2018 A 2 form entry for Reception and Year 1 children only
- Secondary School to open September 2019 An 8 form entry for Year 7 only in the first year
- Arthur Mellows Village College and Fulbridge Academy are Ofsted Outstanding schools.
- The schools are forming a Multi Academy Trust together.

Work through the following questions

VVC	work through the following questions:						
1	Do you have children of school age?						
2	Are you supportive of Arthur Mellows and Fulbridge Academy submitting an application to build a Primary and Secondary school on Manor Drive?						
3	Would you like further information?  Open Evening - Thursday 8 December 2016 at Fulbridge Academy between 6.00 pm and 7.00 pm.  Website addresses: <a href="www.arthurmellows.org">www.arthurmellows.org</a> Www.fulbridgeacademy.co.uk  Arthur Mellows Village College: 01733 252235 or email manordrive@arthurmellows.org						
4							
5							